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STATE OF HAWAII 
   DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 P. O. BOX 3378 
  HONOLULU, HI  96801-3378 

March 23, 2021 

Transmitted via e-mail to:  JSwope@trccompanies.com

Jon Swope 
TRC 
1600 Kapiolani Blvd, Suite 717 
Honolulu, HI 96814 
 
Facility/Site:  Lanai City Expansion 200 Housing Units, iHeer ID 1213 
 
Subject:    Review of Final Site Characterization Report and Environmental Hazard 

Evaluation, Dated February 10, 2021. 
 
Dear Mr. Swope,  
 
The Hawaii Department of Health (HDOH), Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response 
(HEER) Office has reviewed the subject report and has no additional comments at this point. 
HDOH HEER is looking forward to receiving the Removal Action Completion Report (RACR) 
once all removal has been completed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, feel free to contact me at 808-586-4653 or 
iris.vanderzander@doh.hawaii.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Iris van der Zander, Ph.D. 
Remedial Project Manager 
Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response Office 
Hawaii Department of Health 
 
 
cc:  Sharon Thom (via e-mail) 
       Deb Rosenblum (via e-mail) 
       Bart Ashley (via e-mail) 
       Fenix Grange (via e-mail) 
 

DAVID Y. IGE 
GOVERNOR OF HAWAII 

ELIZABETH A. CHAR, M.D. 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 
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